Attachment A

From: Elleigh Mills <Elleigh.Mills @cleet.state.ok.us>

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 8:44 AM

To: Timothy Jenkins <Timothy.Jenkins@lawtonok.govs

Subject: {**EXTERNAL**}--RE: WAURIKA OFFICERS ATTENDING LPD ACADEMY 2023-19

WABNING: This email i= from outside of the City of Lawton network.
**%*D0O NOT CLICK#* on links or open attachments unless you know the content iz safe.

Both of these officers have been approved to attend yvour academy pending the submission of completed applications.

Stay Safe,

tleigh Mdls

Law Enforcement Records

Council on Law Enforcement Education and Training
2401 Egypt Road

Ada, OK 74820-0669

Phone: 405-235-5151

E-mail: elleigh.mills@cleet.state.ok.us

This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be privileged, confidential, or copyrighted under law. If you are not the intended
recipient, vou are hereby formally notified that any use, copying, or distribution of this e-mail, in whole or in part, is strictly prolubited. Please notify the sender by return e-mail
and delete this e-mail from vour system. Unless explicitly and conspicuously stated in the subject matter of the above e-mail, this e-mail does not constitute a contract offer, a
contract amendment, or an acceptance of a contract offer. This e-mail does not constitute consent to the use of sender's contact information for direct marketing purposes or for
transfers of data to third parties.



